























Land Rangers recognised

Tiwi Land Rangers have been recognised for their out-
standing work with the Australian Government on quarantine
surveillance.

Representatives from the Tiwi Land Ranger program were in-
vited to attend workshops and networking meetings in April,
which were attended by Willie Rioli and Vivian Kerinaiua. The
meetings were designed to allow key Rangers to meet with other
ranger groups that have only just begun to carry out quarantine
monitoring in their areas. Willie and Vivian were able to talk to
the other groups about delivering contracted biosecurity ser-
vices, and share their experiences.
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The Tiwi Land Council has a strong
record of protecting the Islands from
unwanted pests, and won a Quarantine
Award in 2003. The relationship con-

tinued to grow, and the Ranger pro-

gram has been contracted to the Aus-
tralian Government for many years to
carry out surveillance work across the
Islands. Their work has been so suc-
cessful that they are used to trial new
techniques before they are rolled out

to other areas. Kate Hadden TLC
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Magpie Geese at Goose Creek

Message from TOs
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Magpie Geese are an important food resource for Tiwi people.

Traditional Owners from Goose Creek are concerned that geese from

their area are being over hunted, leaving behind only small geese with
very little fat.

It is important that the food resources on the Tiwi Islands are kept
healthy for generations to come, so that tomorrows children and
grandchildren can enjoy the same food as people today.

Traditional Owners of Goose Creek have respectfully asked that
Goose Hunting in their area is only carried out between October and
January.

Goose Creek will therefore be closed to goose hunting
between February and September.

Closing areas off to hunting is needed to keep goose numbers high,
and to allow adult birds to breed and produce more young. The clo-
sure put in place by Traditional Owners for Goose Creek is the same
as the closures elsewhere across the NT, which has been shown by
scientists to keep the populations healthy for the future.






















